
Quanah High School 

 School Board Report-August 2018 
 

Preparation for the new school year: 

*New Bell Schedule: Block schedule Monday-Thursday and an 8-period day on Friday. This will 
better align the High School with the Middle School, since we share staff.   

*Course selections and CTE strands were reviewed.  Additional classes, such as Horticulture 
Design, Greenhouse Operation and Production, Principles of Hospitality and Tourism, Theater 
and Foundations of Physical Fitness have been added.    

*Parent/Student meetings were held on August 2nd/3rd to introduce Mrs. Sulak, Mrs. Witten 
and Mrs. Orr and to share the new Bell Schedule and the revised course offerings.  Parents 
were asked to review their child’s transcript with their child, then select their preferred 
classes, from the grade level choices given, to build their schedule for this year. 

*The Teachers’ Lounge is getting a new look! 

 

A look ahead: 
*August 23rd: Fish Camp! “Experience a day in the life of a Freshman at QHS!”   
*August 24th: Sophomores, Juniors and Seniors can pick up their class schedules. 
*August 27th: First Day of SCHOOL!! 
 
 

QHS Theme: 


